
I have been a lifetime resident of this beautiful county. The big hoop houses are bringing traffic 

crime and are depleting our wells. Please do not allow the rezone to happen. A better alternative 

is to remove all the plastic hoop houses and move these to an industrial area, not in downtown 

and rural redwood valley. 

 

Thank you for your consideration  

Angela Ortega 

 


